
 
 

 

29th February 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Appointment of Headteacher 

We are delighted to confirm that governors have appointed Mr Kelly as the school’s permanent 

Headteacher after a thorough and robust process. 

We are confident that Mr Kelly will lead the school with commitment to the teaching of St. Angela and 

the Ursuline charism and deliver, for all our students, an enriching and outstanding education that will 

enable them to move into the future with skills, strength and courage.      

Equally important for governors is our confidence that Mr Kelly will lead a school in which our staff feel 

trusted and respected and professionally fulfilled.   

We are sure that you will join us in offering Mr Kelly congratulations on his success.     

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Claire Thorogood        Beau Fadahunsi   

Co-Chairs of Governors  


